
Hello, my name is Amir and I am the owner of Yadanar Halal Grocery Store in Portland. We are
so grateful to the Double Up Food Bucks program (HB 2728). This program has helped a lot of
our families benefit, as they are low-income and they can receive 50% off fresh produce. It's a
great benefit to our community. Thank you very much."


